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April 5,2018

HCI Properties, LLC
10060 W. Loomis Road
Franklin, WI 53132

RE: Resolution relating to the Temporary Historic Designation of the property at 2900 South
Kinnickinnic Avenue, the William C. Kneisler Tavern Building (The White House), in the 14th Ald.
District.

Dear HCI Properties, LLC:

A public hearing of the Historic Preservation Commission was held on Monday, April 2 relating to the above matter.
At this hearing, the Commission unanimously voted to approve temporary historic designation for 180 days as it
meets the criteria of sections 320-21-3-e-1, e-5 and e-9 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances. I have enclosed a
copy of the Study Report prepared on this property.

The Commission will next consider a permanent historic designation of the address. You will be notified when the
permanent historic designation application is scheduled before the Commission.

Sincerely,

7z
C: Ald. Tony Zielinski
Preston Cole and Ghassan Korban
John Ebersol
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